Democratic radio 'Privatizing Public Waters'

Written by Democratic Party of Wisconsin
Friday, 07 April 2017 11:24 -

MADISON - Senator Mark Miller (D — Monona) offered the weekly Democratic radio address
last week.

The audio file of the address can be found here .
A written transcript of the address is below:
“Hello. This is Senator Mark Miller with this week’s democratic radio address.

“This week Senate Republicans passed Senate Bill 76, privatizing Wisconsin water for high
capacity well owners. This bill allows high capacity well permits to be issued permanently.
Forever.

“A high capacity well permit that lasts forever and can never be changed creates a permanent
right to take water that belongs to the people of Wisconsin and use it for private profit.

“This bill ignores the property rights of riparian owners and recreational users when excessive
withdrawals lower water levels and reduce stream flows. This bill ignores the access rights of
rural households with private drinking water wells when excessive withdrawals dry up their
wells.

“This bill picks winners and losers. Supposedly high capacity well owners just want “certainty.”
But what this bill provides is certainty that their use is guaranteed over others, and that is
unconstitutional.



http://media2.legis.wisconsin.gov/multimedia/Sen16/millerradio040517.mp3
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“This should not a partisan issue, this is a fairness issue. Water belongs to everyone, not just
the chosen few.”
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